
Cross and Passion College PE Sports Clothing Available Now 

We are pleased to introduce the new student-designed PE sports clothing which is available 

to order and purchase now from our uniform supplier Cross and Passion (School Uniforms 

Direct) complete with student initials. 

For the new school year 2021/2022, this PE clothing will be compulsory for all senior 

students in Transition Year and 5th year.  

We encourage all 6th years to also purchase this PE clothing. 

All junior year students should purchase the bottoms to be worn with the pale blue CPC 

PE hoodie. 

 

 

https://www.schooluniformsdirect.ie/secondary/cross-and-passion-kilcullen

